
 

 

To Parents/Carers Year 12 Students 
 
Our Ref: 87466345 
 
4 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: UCAS Discovery Convention – University of Hull 
 
On Wednesday 28 June 2023, UCAS will be holding their annual UCAS Discovery convention at the 
University of Hull. Although the Sixth Form does not directly organise the trip on behalf of students, we do 
actively support any student who wishes to attend.  
 
At the event, students will have the opportunity to meet over 100 universities, colleges and apprenticeship 
employers face-to-face; find out more about the different options and pathways; listen to expert talks; get the 
latest advice and information on different career choices.  
 
If your child would like to attend the event, please sign up by using the following link: 
https://www.ucas.com/registration/register/event/419751  
 
Once they have registered for a place, the school does require evidence of their enrolment, so it does not 
affect attendance. They will need to forward the confirmation email to myself prior to the event.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Paul White 
Director of Sixth Form 

 

https://www.ucas.com/registration/register/event/419751

